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Policies/Notifications 
Effective Date: March 1, 2024 

 
Dear valued Teledyne FLIR partner: 

 
We wanted to inform you that the FLIR E6XT has been discontinued and stock has been 
depleted.  The FLIR E6 Pro is the replacement. 

 

Sincerely yours, 
 

Mark Boccella 

VP, Global Go-to-Market 
Teledyne FLIR Commercial Systems, Inc  

Subject: FLIR E6XT Discontinued 


